
 

 

COCHRAN HEIGHTS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

of 

December 15, 2011 Meeting / Holiday Party 

 

The December quarterly meeting of CHNA took place at The Candle Room on Thursday, 

December 15, 2011.  After attendees signed in, CHNA President Ryan Kruger called a short 

informational meeting to order before the party started.  Ryan called for new neighbors to be 

introduced and updated the attendees on crime reports.  Arlene Colbert then updated the 

attendees on the Bonham School closure.  Kent Cobb spoke about the latest news on the Milam 

parking lot.  Then, Ryan called for the raffle to begin, and the following prizes were drawn for 

and won: 

 

$50 gift certificate Gypsy Wagon    Jasmine Gannon 

$50 gift certificate Emeralds to Coconuts   Ronda Meloth 

$20 gift certificate Pearl Cup    Doris Clark 

$     gift certificate 1976     Jana Mathena 

$50 gift certificate Farnatchi    Kyle Rains 

4 $25 gift certificates Pie Five Mike Moschetto, Allen Mondell, 

Jana Mathena and Jasmine Gannon 

Two $25 DVDs Media Projects   Rick Roberts, Doris Clark 

$20 gift certificate Art is Art    Donna Fioretti 

$     gift certificate Villa-O    Kyle Rains 

$     gift certificate Horn & Decker   Rick Roberts 

8 Tickets  Texas Discovery Garden  Kyle Rains, Doris Clark 

Gift Tray  Texas Discovery Garden  Cynthia Mondell 

CD   Texas Discovery Garden  Renato Giudici 

 

There being no further business, the meeting/holiday party was adjourned. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Mary Miller  

CHNA Secretary,  

 


